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June 2023 Newsletter

A Message from Our President:

Hello and welcome to the first digital edition of Sandy
Slopes! Communication is our goal always. And this is your
Board's latest attempt to keep the information flowing about

our great club. It will be sent out around the 15th of every

month with all our latest news. Ginny Faust is our editor so

please contact her (ginnyfausthhi@gmail.com) with anything
you would like to see included in the next Sandy Slopes.

In addition, our website is back in
Check it out for in depth info on trips and events st

www.hiitonheadskiclub.com.

Our 2023/24 Board

President: Steve Hasley
Vice President: Eva Johnson
Treasurer: Fran Baselice
Secretary: Ginny Faust

Trips Coordinator: Sue Crespan
Membership: Barb Neely
Social Events: Kim Hughes

2024 Ski ClubTrips

January: Caribbean Cruise
February: Ski Trip to Snowmass
Agril: T Cruise to B;

Information and sign up sheets are available on our
website www.hiltonheadskiclub.com

New Members:

Ann Marile & Robert McPherson
Jeanne & Larry Ricclardelll
Edward & Elizabeth Simmons

A few of our members ot our May pionic.

-
I Koo and Shanon

Good food, good friends, good time,




